Cle Elum-Roslyn Elementary June 2017



Parent Newsletter



WWW.CERSD.ORG 649-4700

Thank you Mrs. Jones

Please join us in thanking Mrs. Carolyn Jones for her

34 years of service in our school.





Sous Some Sous as

Yearbooks still available for purchase in the office. All pre-purchased books will be distributed on June 19th. Any extras will be available at the End of the Year Barbecue!

END OF THE YEAR ASSEMBLY AND BARBECUE!!

We welcome you to our End of the Year Assembly on June 19th from 8:30-10:15. During this assembly we will be honoring the academic achievements of our students, give out attendance awards, hand out prizes for our Grey Wolf Reading Program and our Mathematician Program, view the 5th grade slide show, and hear the 5th graders perform their portion of the Spring Concert Series.

Following the assembly, our End of the Year Barbecue will kick off at 11:30! Bring your lawn chairs and blankets and enjoy your picnic lunch while listen to a portion of our Spring Concert Series.

BARBECUE FESTIVITIES WILL INCLUDE

- Face Painter District 7 Fire Dept •
- ♦ Rob Witte Band Field Day Activities

June Events

- Last Day Of Preschool
- Gotcha Assembly (Lunchtimes)
- PAC Rummage Sale in the Bus Lanes in front of the Elementary School
- Pizza With The Principal
- Kindergarten Field Trip · Walk To The Park
- Kindergarten Graduation 1:30-2:30
- 12 5th Grade Field Trip · Seattle Science Center
- 13-19 BOGO Book Fair Open
- 15 4th Grade To Tacoma History Museum
- 15 3rd Grade Field Trip · Walk To Roslyn
- 15 2nd Grade Field Trip · Zoo
- 16 1st Grade Luau 11:30
- 19 Last Day Of Marimbas
- 19 End Of The Year Assembly and Barbeque
- 20 Report Cards and Student Supply Lists (2017-2018) Go Home
- 20 Last Day Of School! EARLY DISMISSAL · 12:25

SUMMER CONCERT INFO

This year there are a few different dates for spring music performances for the elementary students.

Wednesday, May 24: Celebration of Student Learning

1st grade will sing at 6:00 pm in the lunchroom/stage area. Pembera Youth Marimba Ensemble will perform after them in the same location, around 6:20.

Thursday, June 8: Kindergarten Graduation

Kindergarten students will perform during the graduation ceremony, which starts at 1:00 pm.

Monday, June 19: End-of-Year Assembly and Barbeque

4th and 5th grade will perform in the gym among various presentations. Following the assembly, the BBQ will kick off! Bring your lawn chairs and blankets and enjoy your picnic lunch while listening to the 2nd and 3rd grades each give a 15-20 minute performance. Pembera Youth Marimba Ensemble will also play during the BBO..

A LOOK AHEAD...

June 23 Elementary Office Closes at 4:00pm For The Summer

• Welcome Back To School Newsletter to be sent out

• Letter will go out regarding Kindergarten and First Grade Orientation

August 25 Elementary Office Opens at 8:00am

August 29 Class Rosters will be posted at the elementary 6:00-8:00

September 7 First Day of School



END SCHOOL ZONE

KINDERGARTEN 2017-2018

The Kindergarten team will be meeting individually with the incoming kindergarten families on September 6-8th. Kindergarten Orientation will then take place September 11-13, 9am-12:30pm. Kindergarten families will receive notification by mail in August of when their scheduled meeting time is, as well as their scheduled orientation day.

The first 7 school days following Kindy orientation, September 14,15, 18-22, will be half days. Kindergarteners will attend school from 8:10-1:00. Kindergarteners will need to be picked up by their parents at 1:00pm for these first two weeks as there will be no early afternoon bus transportation available.

Kindergarten graduation will be June 1st 2018

KVJSA Fall Recreational Soccer Registration Is Open Now!

Please visit www.kvjsa.org to register.

Registration Cost: \$65.00 from May 30th—July 31st
\$100.00 after July 31

Email kvjsa@yahoo.com with any questions
or call Susie Martin at 206-604-1550

Check out our Facebook Page (Kittitas Valley Junior Soccer Association)!

UKC Gridkids Football Registration Is Open Now For Boys 8-11!

Registration Cost: \$120.00 Registration Deadline: June 30th

Registrations can be returned to the Elementary School Office or mailed to Upper County Grid Kids 306 Denny Ave Cle Elum, WA 98922. For registration/program questions contact Chris O'Cain at (509) 649-3836 or by email at ukcgridkids@gmail.com.

Parent Action Council (PAC) Needs You For the 2017-2018 School Year!

Our volunteers help make Cle Elum-Roslyn
Elementary a great school! If you are
interested, there is a variety of ways in which
you can contribute. Our school uses PAC
support to run multiple fundraising events,
support our banking program, help create the
yearbook, design and coordinate school
spiritwear, and design and decorate bulletin
boards throughout the school, as well as much
more! We want your help!!

Please contact the front office or email us if you
are able to support our school next year!
cerelempac@yahoo.com

Counselor's Corner:

Cle Elum-Roslyn Elementary School would like to thank all of our

90 Watch D.O.G.S. that have so graciously volunteered their time throughout this school year. Through their efforts, our school is a safer place and provides a more enriching environment for our students. Our

Watch D.O.G.S. patrol the school grounds, brave the lunchroom, play hard at recess, support our teachers by working and helping in the classroom, and ultimately, leave a lasting positive impact on our students.

To all of our fathers, grandfathers, uncles, and father figures, we are calling for your support to make an even bigger impact during our 2017-2018 school year! As the next school year swings in, be on the look out for the Watch D.O.G.S. kickoff event and be apart of this great program!!

